Recruitment of Student Hosts (with Honorarium)

for Weeks of Welcome

7-12 January, 2019

Weeks of Welcome (WoW) programme is one of CEDARS'’s flagship programmes to
provide a comprehensive induction programme for incoming non-local students.
Students are free to choose from a series of activities. The activities, a mixture of fun,
fact finding, visits and tours, aim to help the newly arrived to settle down, induct into
the local way and get to know about the new environment and people.

The programmes will be held from 7 Jan 2019 to 12 Jan 2019.

Currently, we are looking for motivated student hosts who have strong interest in
contributing to the success of WoW programme.

Student Hosts for Weeks of Welcome (WoW) for New Non-local Students
(i) Responsibilities:

(A) To lead some of the following orientation tours and fun programmes:
- Explore Hong Kong by a ride on Ferris Wheel and Starr Ferry

- Visit to Central and Lan Kwai Fong

- Breakfast at Cha Chaan Teng

- Afternoon tea at Cha Chaan Teng

- Yum Cha —dim sum tasting

- Visit to Tai Kuan — center of heritage and arts in Central

- Peak Walk

- Karaoke 1001

- Eco tour to Lung Fu Shan

- Discover popular spots of student activities on campus (Campus tour)
- Essential shopping at Sai Ying Pun

- Hot Pot- Da Bin Lo

- Visit to Victoria Park “hip” places in Causeway

- Street food at Sai Ying Pun

- Visit to Flower Market and Fa Yuen Street

- Local techno-geek shopping tour at Sham Shui Po

- Taste of SE Asian food

Or
(B) To take interesting photos with captions for the tours

(i) Requirements:



HKU current students, a good command of spoken and written English and/or Chinese
(Cantonese and Putonghua); good communication and interpersonal skills; active,
creative, sociable, friendly and have overseas experience and/or experience in working
with people from diverse cultural background; good photo-taking skills

Applicants should be familiar with the campus environment and be able to lead the
above tours independently.

Skills and experience in leading tours or taking interesting photos and videos with
smart phones and drafting interesting facebook stories are preferred.

Be able to work in weekends and late evenings sometimes.

All WoW student hosts MUST be able to attend a briefing and training session in the
morning or afternoon of 3 Jan 2019

Important date
Your punctual and full attendance is anticipated.
1. Briefing: 4 January, 2019 (Friday) 2:30 - 4:30p.m.* tentative

Rewards

- HK$200 honorarium

- Service points under the “CEDARS Reward Scheme”
- Lots of fun and new friends!

Interested students, please apply by replying to cedars@hku.hk by 5 December 2018.
Please indicate your available dates and if you would like to be a tour leader or photo-
taking helper.
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